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POSITIVE PROFIT GUIDANCE  
 

The Board of Directors (“the Board”) of Manufacturing Integration Technology Ltd (“the Company”) is 

pleased to inform the shareholders and investors that after a preliminary assessment of the unaudited 

accounts of the Company and its subsidiaries (the “Group”) for the half year ended 30 June 2017 (“1H 

2017”), the Group has returned to profitability from its loss position in FY 2016. This is in line with our 

prospect statement in the financial results announcement released on 22 February 2017 whereby the 

Board had expressed confidence in achieving improved performance in FY 2017.  The Group expects 

sales for 1H 2017 to be in the vicinity of that achieved for the whole of FY 2016.  

This significant sales growth and profit turnaround was mainly attributed by the upturn in the global 

semiconductor industry and impending new mobile handset introductions by industry leaders. 

The above guidance is based on a preliminary assessment made by the Company. The Company is in the 

process of finalising the Group’s unaudited results for 1H 2017 and the final financial results will be 

announced on or around 4 August 2017. 

Shareholders and investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the shares of the Company.  
Persons who are in doubt as to the action they should take should consult their stockbroker, bank 
manager, solicitor, accountant or other professional advisers. 
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